VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI

VVDAV/VP/16/55 ; 28.12.2016
Dear Parent

% The year comes to a close and we are glad to share with you that we have taken
a delightful leap in our goals. With the advent of the New Year, we set new
targets and seek your cooperation in fulfilling these.

* We would like to inform you that the Winter Vacation commences from
30" December 2016 (Friday). The school will reopen on 11% January 2017
(Wednesday).

* The Pre-Board — II Examination for Class XII will start from 12t January 2017.

* Practice tests for Classes VIII and XI will commence from 17" January 2017.
Kindly ensure that your ward attempts these tests sincerely and does not absent
himself/herself on these days.

% Kindly guide your ward in the completion of the Assignments/Projects assigned
to them. :

We will open the book,
Its pages are blank.
We are going to put words on them ourselves.
The book is called opportunity
and
its First Chapter is New Year’s Day.
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